
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF JULY MEETING 

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, the Combined Planning Board 

of the Borough of Wenonah would like to advise the cancellation of the Regularly 

Scheduled meeting on Monday, July 25, 2022. 

This notice will be posted in a prominent place within the Borough of Wenonah 

and will be available to 2 newspapers with a daily circulation. Questions shall be 

responded to: Laurie Christinzio, CPB Secretary, at 856-468-5228 

Laurie Christinzio, CPB Secretary 

Note: 

This notice is for FYI only. It is a requirement of the law that we provide 48 hours. 

notice prior to a public meeting. If you chose to print this information, it is at your 

own expense. A copy of this notice is posted in the Borough of Wenonah 

Municipal. Building. 

 


